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McCue, Thom 883-7528

From: Ray Parsons [oldpar@sbcglobal.net]

Sent:  Monday, April 05, 2004 9:35 PM Gl et
To: AndersonAN@co.monterey.ca.us '
Cc: Districts@co.monterey.ca.us; McCueT@co.monterey.ca.us; Info999@ 1hope.org

Subject: Pebble Beach Golf-Course Development

Hello Supervisor Potter and Planner McCue,

I respectfully urge you to reject the proposed Pebble Beach
Company golf course project as our Peninsula is laboring
under an officially declared water supply Emergency, and
because we endure daily gridlock and this project would
significantly worsen both situations.

Most importantly the project should be denied because it
would permanently destroy huge areas of our vitally needed 1
Monterey pine forest ecosystem and could potentially drive

the species to extinction. I have lived in Del Monte Park for the last 30 years

and endured the monumental building of the Spanish Bay golf course and the accompanying
conveyor belt. I remember a promise by the Pebble Beach Co. to maintain the wetland area

north of theBeachcomber Motel, all of which has now filled in with silt. Ducks and geese used to
land in the small pond there. It is now completely gone. It taught me to beware of Pebble

Beach promises. I also remember jackrabbits in the golf course area, all have disappeared.

Please put me on your Interested Parties list so we are
sent all notices of available documents, meetings and
hearings. :

Thank you sincerely.
Nancy Parsons

1130 Miles Ave.

Pacific Grove, Ca. 93950
Phone: (831) 372-0320
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